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Our School 
 
Greasley Beauvale Primary School amalgamated on September 1st 2008, which saw the closure of 

Greasley Beauvale Junior School and Greasley Beauvale D H Lawrence Infant School. The new school 
building first opened its doors to the school community in September 2011.  The current Head 
Teacher, Mrs Michelle Bates, has been in post since September 2017. 

 
The school is situated in Newthorpe and is part of the Eastwood Family of schools.  It is larger than 

the average size, with 383 children on roll. Approximately 50% of the children come from out of the 
catchment area and surrounding areas of Eastwood and beyond. We are a two-form entry school 
with 14 classes across the 7 year groups. Foundation Stage 2 pupils are taught in our Reception unit 

and the children move into reception as a single intake in September. Pupils’ attainment on entry is 
variable but often below national expectation. All children are currently taught in straight year 
groups.   

 
The school serves a broadly average mix of socio-economic backgrounds, with just under 20% of 
children on the SEND register and in receipt of Pupil Premium. The school does not have its own 

nursery, but we work in partnership with the Pre-School Learning Alliance, who run the wrap-around 
care for the children.  
 

The allocation of classroom responsibility for the successful candidate will be negotiable at the time 
of appointment. However, may not be confirmed until the mid summer term due to the nature of 
staff movement. Following this, the candidate will be involved with the planning and teaching of all 

subjects in the chosen year group (shared with a year group partner due to being a two-form entry 
school).  

 
The school’s last Ofsted inspection was in November 2021, and we were graded as a ‘Good’ school, 
with elements of ‘Outstanding’ in Personal Development. We have a great school team, with lots to 

offer, whilst also striving to continually improve and make a difference to our family-orientated 
community. 
 

Currently on the School Improvement Plan, we are focusing on: 
 

 Embedding and developing the teaching and learning within the Greasley curriculum (using ‘Thinking 
Schools’ as a driver for metacognition) 

 Developing and improving behaviours for learning through the relationships that we build  

 Improving and enhancing stakeholder engagement to support pupil outcomes 
 

If you would like to find out more about our school, please visit our website 
http://www.greasleybeauvale.co.uk, Ofsted and Performance Data | Greasley Beauvale Primary 

School and Latest News | Greasley Beauvale Primary School 
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